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1st September 2019   
        

 
HR Team Changes 
 
I am pleased to announce the following changes to the Human Resources team which are 
effective immediately. 
 
Charlotte Jones has been promoted to the role of HR Advisor and will take responsibility for 
the Central region. 
 
Natalie Reeder, HR Advisor will support the Scotland and North region replacing Bethan Cook 
who has recently left the business to explore opportunities outside of the Company. 
  
 
Alan McIntyre joins the Company as HR Advisor for Wales and South West region.  Alan has 
spent the last three years working as a HR Partner at the Open University and prior to that he 
held HR roles at Tesco Family Dining, GM Motors in Luton and Unipart.     
   

 
 

Please join me in welcoming Alan to the Company and wishing Natalie and Charlotte every 

success in their amended roles. 

 

Regards 

 
Tracy Noble 
HR Director        


